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Pharmatopes, Incorporated License No. 34-16654-0C1MD
ATTN: Mr. Mark Hebner o 142U
President O "

2208 West Central Avenue
Toledo, OH 43606

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. S. R. Lasuk
of this office on November 3 and 4, 1981, and an enforcement conference
which was held on November 18, 1981, of activities authorized by NRC
Byproduct Material License No. 34-16654-01MD. The report setting forth
the results of the inspection and the enforcement conference is enclosed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the NRC's Public Document Room. If this report contains any information
that you (or your contractors) believe to be exempt from dis.losure under
10 CFR 9.5(a)(4), it is necessary that you (a) notify this office by tele-
phone within ten (10) days from the date of this letter of yeur intention
to file a request for withholdirg; and (b) submit within twenty-five (25)
days from the date of this letter a written application to this office to
withhold such information. If your receipt of this letter has been

delayed such that less than seven (7) days are available for your review,
please notify this office promptly so that a new due date may be estab-
lished. Consistent with Section 2.790(b)(1), anv <nch application must

be accompanied by an affidavit executed by the o " the information
which identifies the document or part sought to be ield, and which
contains a full statement of the reasons which are tue bases for the

claim that the information should be withheld from public disclosure.

This section further requires the statement to address with specificity

the considerations listed in 10 CFR 2.790(b)(4). The intormation sought

0 be withheld shall be incorporated as far as possible into a separate
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part of the aftidavit. If we do not hear from you in this regard within
the specified periods noted above, a copy of this letter, the enclosures,
and your response to this letter will be placed in the Public Document
Koom.

A weparate letter setting forth certaln matters of concern and the |tems
of noncompl iance found during this inspection has been sent from the
Office of Inspection and Enforcement . Your response to those items should
be made directly to that office.

The responses directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96511,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Blncerely,

Orlginal slgned by
James G, Keppler

James G Keppley
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:  Inspection
Neport No.o 30-<11424/81-0)
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